

January 16th, 2015

Chairman Bennett Board of Directors Pikes Peak Rural Transportation Authority 15 South 7th Street Colorado Springs, CO 80905

RE: 4th Quarter 2014 report from the City of Manitou Springs

Dear Chairman Bennett,

In the Fourth Quarter of FY2014 the City of Manitou Springs spent the following:

- Maintenance: \$103,900 on the replacement of approximately 500' of the upper section of Canon Ave. The Contractor was Perco Rock.
- Capital: The remaining Capital funds were spent on the purchase and installation of street lighting at the Manitou West Roundabout.
 - o \$4,468 for purchasing the lights through Mountain State Lighting
 - \$8,375 for their installation by Berwick Electric.

Respectfully submitted,

Bruno Pothier Public Works Director City of Manitou Springs (719) 685-2605